

GOV. MSG. NO. 106

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

LINDA LINGLE

December 20, 2002

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Second State Legislature State Capitol, Room 003 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two copies of the Department of Accounting and General Services Annual Report as of November 28, 2002.

Should you have any questions on this report, please contact Mr. James Richardson, Administrator, Central Services Division, at 831-6730.

Sincerely,

LINDA LINGLE

Enclosures